Ottawa, September 10,

Ma jor Ds M. MacKay, Indiean Commissioner for B.
Vancouver, B.C.

We acknowledge your letter of September 3rd
recommending a resurvey of the east boundary of the
Comox Indian Reserve No. l.

We have referred this matter to the Surveyor
General authorizing him to have the necessary survey
made if after consultation with his survey records he
considers it necessary and expedient.

We have submitted the name of Mr. Schjelderup
of Courtensy for the Surveyor General's consideration
though he may prefer to employ a surveyor of his own
selection.

D. J. Allean
Superintendent
Regserves and Trusts
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